
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-195 17th May 2022 
 

 

I'm writing for the number of empty weekly beds during the covid 
pandemic from March 2020 to Dec 2022. 

The Health Board does not hold this information. Bed numbers change on a daily 
basis (especially during the height of the pandemic).  Wards were opened and 

closed to meet demand. 
 


